
The Dare County Tourism Board, Outer Banks Visitors
Bureau is accepting applications from energetic, friendly
and Outer Banks knowledgeable candidate for welcome
center visitor representative position at our Hatteras Island
Welcome Center in Hatteras Village.  Employment is part
time; applications are available on line at
https://www.outerbanks.org/about-us/employment-opportun
ities/ or from one of our welcome centers. For more
information, call 252-473-2138 or email
hannant@outerbanks.org.  Dare County Tourism Board is
an equal opportunity employer.
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